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Time and Attendance
and Labor Tracking

Save time
Replace paper time clock cards and manual
data entry with our online time and
attendance tracking system. You will no
longer have to dedicate an employee for
labor transaction entry on a daily or weekly
basis – now you can validate information
online and in real time, thus improving
accuracy as well as saving time.

Solution includes:
• Photo bar code ID badge creation

software

• Touch-screen monitors

• Badge readers

• Badge printers

Features:
• Easy-to-use touch screen operation

• Separately maintains job labor and
attendance time

• Online, real time transaction validation
with ManFact™, Avanté™ or DataFlo™

• Employee profile initialization from
ManFact Avanté or DataFlo

• Automated labor posting to ManFact,
Avanté or DataFlo

• Indirect time sheet entry option for
administrative personnel

• Supervisor screens to report, monitor and
adjust transactions

• Human resources and payroll access to
administration screens

• Wireless Pocket PC device scanner
clock in/out support

• Unlimited number of workstations and
handhelds are supported

• Microsoft Windows®-based
application

• Does not require additional ManFact,
Avanté or DataFlo user licenses

• Custom tailoring options are available to
meet your business needs

• Ability for direct employees to enter
vacation, meeting and other indirect time

Get your business connected with QSS 
featuring Microsoft® .NET framework-based applications.

See how QSS
can make your
system revolve
around your
business.


